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CSX scheduled to repair crossing on U.S. 90 in Baldwin next week

Baldwin — CSX is scheduled to complete repairs to the railroad crossing on U.S. 90 between
U.S. 301 and Center Street in Baldwin, Florida starting Tuesday, August 21 through Wednesday,
August 22. To safely complete the repairs, lane closures will be implemented each day from 8:30
a.m. to 4:30 p.m., weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.

Law enforcement will be on-site for traffic control and motorists are encouraged to stay within
the limits of orange cones and barrels.

Rail is an important component of a healthy economy. It is a cost-effective way to move people
and goods efficiently, ultimately saving companies and people money. Rail is also a part of
Florida’s Strategic Intermodal System (SIS).

The SIS was established to:
e Efficiently serve the mobility needs of Florida’s citizens, businesses and visitors; and

e Help Florida become a worldwide economic leader, enhance economic prosperity and
competitiveness, enrich quality of life and reflect responsible environmental stewardship.

The community’s patience is appreciated during the repairs so that FDOT and CSX can maintain
this important method of transportation.

For more information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact
FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.
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